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NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF EDUCATIONAL PLANNING AND ADMINISTRATION
17-B, SRI AUROBINDO MARG, NEW DELHI-110016
August 20,2018

CIRCULAR

Subject: Change of date of holiday on account of Id-ul-Zuha (Bakrid) during 2018 for all
Central Government administrative office located at Delhi/New Delhi.

In pursuance of Government of India, Ministry of Personnel Public Grievances &
Pensions, Department of Personnel & Training, JCA Section’s Office Memorandum No. 12/4/2018-
JCAZ dated 20t August, 2018, it is notified for information of all employees that in Delhi/New Delhi
Id-ul-Zuha will be celebrated on 22n August, 2018 (Wednesday) in place of 2314 August, 2018.
Earlier Circular of even no. dated 17th August, 2018 on the above subject has since been withdrawn.

The Institute shall remain open on 23rd August, 2018.
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(Naresh Kumar)
Administrative Officer (1/C)
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